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Where a pupil is failing to make appropriate progress, parents have a statutory right to 
ask the Local Education Authority to make an assessment with a view to drawing up an 
Education and Health Care (EHC) plan.  As a school, we also have the right to request 
such an assessment, and will consult with parents before exercising this right. 
 
If a pupil has an EHC plan, educational and welfare provision will be discussed with the 
Local Authority and parents on an individual basis.  This will be carried out by the 
Head of Learning Support and EAL and agreed with the Headmaster.  EHC plans are 
reviewed annually and this is done by the Head of Learning Support and EAL. 
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